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Hello & Festive Greetings!
Just a reminder that we are your Independent Tenants & 
Leaseholders Advisors: Christine, Rob and Ifte. We have been 
on the estate visiting people over the last couple of months; 
our photos (just so you know who we are) and contact details 
are below, feel free to contact any one of us about your estate, 
especially if you have any ideas, concerns or issues you wish to 
discuss about the future of Kingsbridge.

Questionnaires
We have now spoken to around 50% of the 
households on the Kingsbridge Estate and would like 
to speak to the other 50%! The questionnaire is your 
opportunity to tell your landlord exactly what you 
think about your home, your block and your estate - 
it is your opportunity to start the discussion  
about Kingsbridge’s future.

We want to engage as many people as possible: 
tenants, leaseholders and private tenants, all of you 
are important to the discussion; we can complete 
the ‘Starting the Conversation’ questionnaire at your 
home, over the phone or by email, whichever  
you would prefer.

We have been completing the Starting the 
Conversation questionnaires jointly with One 
Housing’s regeneration team. However, if you would 
rather complete the questionnaire on your own, or 
just with New Mill this is not a problem.

Resident Steering 
Group
A number of residents have stepped 
forward and joined this group which 
is working with New Mill, Mike Tyrell 
from the 4estates forum and One 
Housing to look at the possibilities 
for the Kingsbridge Estate. We would 
love to see more people join so we 
can make sure all three blocks are 
well represented and that tenant and 
leaseholders all get to express their 
views and vision for your estate  
to be heard. 

The group meets once a month, either 
on the estate or in the Docklands 
Sailing Centre. If you are interested 
please contact Christine or Rob at the 
contact details above and we will send 
you the information. 

Christine.newmill@btconnect.com  
07764421981 

Rob.newmill@btconnect.com  
07961532761 

Ifte@bia-consultants.com  
07946566401

You can also contact us on our Freephone number 0800 0304 588


